

Ted Williams

April 2016

Principals Message:

Dear Families,

We are very excited and thankful for all of the families that will be returning next school year.
Re-Registration was a huge success.
We only have a few spaces remaining for new families.

We would also like to give a big thank you to the families who were able to read and volunteer in their children's classrooms during Literacy Week! The children loved the visitors!

Warm Regards,

Melínda Carvalho, Príncipal and

Jennifer Settles, Assistant Principal

A little Reminder.....

For those of you who attend our part time hours 8:30-2:30, we welcome you to play on the playground; but we ask that when our classrooms come out for their scheduled playtime at 3:00 you exit the playground at that time. This is for the safety of all children. Thank you for helping in this matter.

Save the date:

April 1st-Accepting Tuition

April 4th – Padres Game Opener – Wear your favorite baseball gear!

April 11th-15th- WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD

Monday Music Monday

Sing, dance, celebrate, and learn.

Tuesday-Taco Tuesday

Practice healthy eating habits at home & school.

Wednesday-Work Together Wednesday

Work together, build together, and learn together.

Thursday-Artsy Thursday

Think, problem solve, and create.

Friday- Family Friday

Sharing family stories. Families are invited to come share their favorite stories, food, dress or music of their culture!

Apr. 15th- Kindergarten Field Trip - Reuben H. Theater

Apr. 18-22 Kindergarten SAT Testing

Apr 22- Earth Day! Trees for Earth! Get planting!

Apr 27th- Discovery Isle T-Shirt Day

Apr 29th-Spring Training Day-Wear your